
6th-graders  to  get  dose  of
reality about drugs
To the community,

On behalf of Tahoe Youth & Family Services we’d like to remind
all 6th-grade students on the South Shore and their families
that they will be participating in The Drug Store Project on
March 30.

Choices, What are Yours? is the day’s focus.

Together, 38 agencies and 180 volunteers will provide this
reality-based drug prevention presentation during the school
day.

For  more  information  on  the  event,contact  Lisa  Huard  at
lhuard@ymail.com.

Lisa Huard, event coordinator
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